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Rep. Considine on the 2023 State of Education Address 
 

Madison – Today, State Superintendent Dr. Jill Underly delivered her third State of Education Address. Rep. 

Dave Considine (D-Baraboo) issued the following statement on her remarks: 

 

“I am encouraged by State Superintendent Underly’s vision for public education in Wisconsin. Her 

request for us to choose hope instead of destruction is powerful. I am committed to be hopeful as we 

work to strengthen public schools in the Wisconsin Legislature, for our diverse and multicultural kids and 

communities.  

 

“We cannot give up hope when facing divisive rhetoric about our schools. It is essential that we find 

ways to move forward. Our state has the opportunity to invest in public education. I will continue to 

advocate for this important investment, which inspired me to run for this office initially. We can improve 

when we work together.” 
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